
 

Classroom News 
Class Name:  Dover                           Term : Autumn 2 2022                                     Topic: Christmas 

What’s been going on? Some photos of our learning 

We can’t believe it’s almost Christmas! 

Dover Class are really looking forward to a 

restful break after what has been a very 

busy term.  The class have been working 

extremely hard and have made great 

progress both socially, and with their maths 

and English. 

 

English 

During our English sessions, we have 

focussed on speaking and listening, 

sentence writing and comprehension. The 

class learned the story of the Gunpowder 

Plot and why we celebrate on the 5th 

November. We then wrote a class bonfire 

inspired onomatopoeia poem. On 

Remembrance Day, we watched the 

CBeebie’s poppy an animation. Students 

then produced some fantastic diary entries 

from the main character’s point of view.  

 

Maths 

In maths, we have recapped telling the 

time and have been learning about 2D 

shapes and their properties. The class have 

enjoyed exploring and investigating shapes 

through construction activities, games and 

interactive quizzes. It has been wonderful to 

see students become a lot more aware of 

the shapes around them and using the 

correct mathematical terms. 

 

Seasonal stuff! 

Dover Class have been busy preparing for 

the Secondary 1 Christmas performance. 

The class will be performing a silent re-

enactment of ‘The Snowman’. They can’t 

wait to share their performance.  

 

Have a wonderful Christmas break and a 

very Happy New Year! 

 

The Dover Team   

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

Last day of term:  Friday 16th December 2022 

First day back: Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Last day of term: Friday 10th February 2023 


